
 

COVID19 Update for Diamond Optical 

New Temporary Office Hours are as follows: 

Sunday & Monday – Always CLOSED 

Tuesday thru Saturday 

10 – 4 Open for Urgent needs  

(by appointment if possible) 
 

Dr. Nielsen is still on call for necessary services ie: red 
eyes, flashing lights, floaters and our staff are still in the 
office for repairs and broken glasses ect.  

 If you have any questions or concerns please call our 
office at 403-254-4467 

Thank you,  

Dr. Nielsen and Staff 
 


